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Yes she's registered with the state to run......but no she has not formally  announced that she
will run. 

Cheryl Hancock, who has gone head to head with Mike Huebsch twice for the 94th  state
assembly district seat says a couple of things are holding her back from  making a third run at
the seat. Hancock says in one hand she has a couple of  opportunities in front of her and in the
other hand is the fact the Governor has  not yet called for a special election. He doesn't have to
do that until mid  February. 

Hancock says she will have a firm decision soon on whether "third time's a  charm" or not.
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